
Testimony in SUPPORT for HR 35

My name is Keone De Freitas and I am testifying in SUPPORT of HR 35. Child abuse is an important
issue that needs to be recognized. Dedicating an entire month for child abuse prevention is a good
way of raising awareness about the issue.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.


